
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.0%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y2 98% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

    
 
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
     
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

12.1.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to 2024!  This year has certainly begun 
with a chill in the air and if the forecasts are anything to 
go by, there is colder weather and snow just around the 
corner next week.  Wrap up warm and mind how you go. 
 
First up, top left, we have some pictures drawn in FS2 of 
Jack Frost (how apt!).  We certainly have some budding 

artists at Markeaton 😊 
 
Middle left we have children in Y6 (Y5 have also been 
taking part) conducting a thorough Historical 
Investigation around WWI.  They have been looking at 
primary and secondary sources, Walter Tull and how 
British Values have changed in the last 100 years.  
 
Bottom left, despite the cold weather, children in Y3 and 
Y4 went into the Forest School Area on Monday to start 
their new writing topic.  The book is called Monster 
Slayer and the children were asked to investigate the 
scene after Grendel’s attack…  
 
And finally, a photo of one of three new Friendship 
Benches in the playground.  There is a red one, a blue 
one and a green one – all ready to go! 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


